Bicycle Theft - 10.09.18

Bicycles can be some of the easiest vehicles for thieves and vandals to target. Protect yourself from becoming a victim by following some simple steps:

- Get a good bike lock..
- Lock your bike to something secure, even if only for a few minutes and avoid isolated places - leave your bike where a potential thief can be seen.
- Lock up removable parts (e.g. wheels) and take light fittings with you.
- Have your bike's frame security-marked with your house name or number and postcode.
- Take a clear colour photograph of your bike and make a written record of its description, including any unique features.

At home, keep your bike in a secure garage or shed and keep the door locked.

Help Us Keep Sussex Safe

Seen something suspicious or have information about a crime or incident? Please contact us online, email us at 101@sussex.pnn.police.uk or call 101.

Alternatively you can contact the independent charity Crimestoppers, anonymously, on 0800 555 111, or online at www.crimestoppers-uk.org